How often tournaments are held (2017) and where?
Every holiday a tournament is held at the beginning and again at the end of the holiday.  In December there is a third tournament held between Christmas and New Year.  During the Gauteng Government School term there are two tournaments on Saturdays or public holidays.
Good News Tennis Ministries administers the Garsie Under 15 Girls and Boys championships in January.  In August the Senior Garsies Girls and Boys championships are also done.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Tournaments are always held at Hoërskool Garsfontein courts and if the entry is large courts are hired from Glenstantia Primary School and Laerskool Garsfontein. 
The tournaments in the rest of the 2017 cycle are:
Saturday, 25 February
Saturday, 18th Monday, 20th and Tuesday, 21st March (20th School Holiday & 21st Public Holiday)
Friday, 7th and Saturday, 8th April
Friday,16th and Saturday, 17th June
Saturday, 1st and Monday, 3rd July
Friday, 21st and Saturday, 22nd July 
Saturday, 30th September and Monday, 2nd October
Saturday, 4 November
Friday,1st December and Saturday, 2nd December
